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Dear Eric

I refer to the Market licence applications submitted by Scorpion Gb Ltd for both the West
North Street car park and Bridge of Don park and ride site at the AECC.

Further information has been submitted on behalf of the applicant and I would comment on
each as follows.

West North Street

A further meeting was held with the applicant and additional information provided, copy
attached for information. Whilst the additional information and supporting documentation do
not address all of the matters raised I would not oppose the application in principle provided it
is possible to attach the following conditions and obligations to the applicant.

a) The applicant provide details of all signing and barrier layouts restricting and controlling
access to the market site. That occupation of the site cannot be taken until approval has been
given by the Roads Authority .
b) A plan showing the pedestrian routes and safe access too and through the proposed
market site be submitted to the Roads Authority . That occupation of the site cannot be taken
until approval has been given by the Roads Authority .
c) A detailed statement of the procedures to be adopted for the egress of cars that have been
parked over night within the car park and who may wish to leave the car park during the
market operating hours.That occupation of the site cannot be taken until approval has been
given by the Roads Authority .
d) The applicant to provide details of the advance advertisement and signage to be used prior
to each market event and to include details of the internal signage of the car park. That
occupation of the site cannot be taken until approval has been given by the Roads Authority .

The Traffic Order regulating the car park may have to be suspended for each event and the
applicant will be liable for all and any costs associated with this work.


